

600 East Capitol Avenue | Pierre, SD 57501 P605.773.3361 F605.773.5683

Division of Health Systems Development and Regulation

Health Protection

Licensure and Certification

March 27, 2017

Dear Mr. Rupprecht:

Thank you for your recent inquiry regarding South Dakota Department of Health regulations. To directly answer your question, the SD Department of Health does not have any state regulations requiring customers to wear footwear inside business establishments.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Martinec Deputy Secretary